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Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed the parent questionnaire.  We received 18 responses in total, which 

is great! 

 

Please find below the results of the questionnaire with a commentary underneath them. 
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We are very pleased with the results for questions two to six..  
Q2) Every year group was represented and in some year groups we received a repsonse for all 
children. 
Q3 & 4) We are delighted that the children are happy to come to our school and feel safe while 
they are with us.  Our safeguarding governor also asks the children if they feel safe at school. 
Q5) We are equally delighted that you think the children are well behaved, we would agree with 
this! 
Q6) We take bullying seriously and are pleased that parents feel any incidents of bullying are 
dealt with quickly and effectively. 
 

 
 
The class pages on the school website contain information on what the children will be learning.  
Please click on the appropraite class to find what they will be learning.  
GARDEN CLASS or MEADOW CLASS 
The website also has information on our full curriculum – Our Curriculum at The Acorn 
Federation 
 

https://www.longlane.derbyshire.sch.uk/web/garden_class/638630
https://www.longlane.derbyshire.sch.uk/web/meadow_class/642283
https://www.longlane.derbyshire.sch.uk/web/our_curriculum_at_the_acorn_federation/629449
https://www.longlane.derbyshire.sch.uk/web/our_curriculum_at_the_acorn_federation/629449
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Following our Ofsted inspection in June 2022 staff have raised their expectaions of children.  
One of the things we have done to help us do this is to visit another school and look at the 
quality of work in the children’s books. 
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We have several times during the year when you can find out how well your child is doing, - 

• Parents’ Evening in the Autumn Term 

• Parents’ Evening in the Spring Term 

• End of Year Reports in the Summer Term 
In addition to these our staff are always available if you would like to arrange a time to discuss 
how well your child is doing. 
 

 
 
The children at our school cover the learning set out in the National Curriculum.  This covers the 
following subjects, - English, Mathematics, RE, Science, Art and Design, Computing, Design 
and Technology, French (Years 5 and 6), Geography, History, Music, PE and PSHE. 
 

 
 
Due to our small size it is difficult for us to offer a variety of clubs and activities as numbers 
attending these would be small.  I am very grateful to the parents who are organising after 
school clubs on a Monday as these are adding to the variety that we are able to offer. 
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In school we support children’s personal development in several ways.  Our PSHE lessons and 
Collective Worships look at relationships and how to stay healthy, both physically and mentally.  
In every day school life staff take opporutnites as they arise to reinforce how we treat each 
other. 
 

 
 

Thank you 😊 

 

 

Following our Ofsted inspection in June, I would like to take this opportunity to thank our families 

for their continued support as we work to improve things in our school for our children. 

 

If you have any questions please ask. 

 

Kind regards 

Teresa 


